From: 
Tim Screen  

Sent:
10 April 2013 10:31

To:
Rebecca Horley

Subject:
Gavray Drive Scoping Report 

Rebecca

As discussed, I think it is essential for the scoping report to consider a Landscape Visual Impact Assessments based on Guidelines for Landscape Visual Impact Assessment 3rd Edition, 2013 , recently published by the Landscape Institute and the Institute of Environmental Management and Assessment. This is to comply with the EC Directive 97/1/EC, as implemented under the Town  and Country Planning (England and Wales) (Environmnetal impact Assessment) Regulations 1999. 

An arboricultural assessment (including exisitng hedgerows) based on BS 5837:2012 Trees in relation to design, demolition and construction - Recommendations. it is important to the ensure the existing levels and the Root protection areas are recognised as design constraints.

Regards

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect
